Our Lady of Mt Carmel Primary

Dear Parents,

We would like to remind everyone about the requested school supplies that your child requires daily.

To minimise sharing of equipment between students, it is essential that students have a personal supply
of school items.

We would like to ask you to check that your child has each of the following items by the return of school
next term:

several HB pencils

a rubber

a barrel style sharpener (one that catches the shavings and can be emptied in a bin)
a pair of scissors

a pencil case that is no bigger than a half A4 paper

12 coloured pencils

glue stick

Your child may have a set of textas in a separate pencil case for occasional use.

Please buy good quality pencils as the cheaper ones break and your child will spend valuable time
repeatedly sharpening a pencil that keeps breaking. We suggest labelling as many items as possible with
your child’s name.

Having their own materials helps prevent your child wasting precious learning time. The children are told
not to borrow from others in order to minimise disruption to each other and for health reasons.
With thanks for all your support in educating your children,

Mrs J Cerniauskas
Mrs K Carswell
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